
 

Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 

 
ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD 

 

2400 Viking Drive 

Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

Main: 907.263.5900 

Fax: 907.263.5930 

 

December 12, 2013 
 
 
South Addition Community Council 
Attn:  Bonnie Harris, President & Lanie Fleischer, Vice Pres. 
VIA EMAIL:  tavi2@gci.net & hughandlanie@gci.net       
 
Renewal Application – Beverage Dispensary 
 

DBA:   Benihana 
  Owner:  Benihana Corp. 
  Location: 1100 W Eighth Ave. 
  Lic # :  4161 
 
Legislation enacted into law on June 6, 1985 requires that the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
provide notice to a "community council" about pending applications for liquor licenses.   
AS 04.11.3l0 (b) requires the following two notices: 
  
First Notice of receipt of application December 12, 2013 
 
The next ABC Board meeting will be  February 11, 2014 
 
This letter serves to provide both notices.  Additionally, under AS 04.21.010 the governing body 
(municipal council or assembly) shall provide notice to you "at least l0 days before the date set for 
municipal action on an application....".  Please contact your municipal clerk for scheduled review by 
the assembly.  Comments you may have about the application should first be presented to your local 
governing body. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SHIRLEY A. COTÉ 
Director 
 

/s/Christine C. Lambert 
Christine C. Lambert 
Records & Licensing Supervisor 
263-5923 
 
Note:  Board meetings and action on applications are governed by AS 04.06.050 and AS 04.11.510 
respectively. 
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